sREELZ

Hollywood Happens Here.

©July 1, 2018

Trish Morgan
AT&T Services, Inc,
1010 N. St. Mary’s
Suite 7E02G

- San Antonio, TX 78215

Dear Trish,

The purpose of this letter is to cerify that REELZCHANNEL, LLC is in compliance
with the Children's Television Act of 1990 and the FCC rules implementing the Act,
In addition, REELZCHANNEL is in compliance with the obligations for closed
captioning as required by the FCC Rules and Regulation.

If you have any questions regarding these documents, please feel free to contact me
at 505.212.8750.

Thank you,

A A

- John deGarmo
SVP Distribution

REELZ Channel t. 505-212-8800
5650 University Blvd. SE f. 505-212-8801
Albuguerque, NM 87106 www.reelz.com






